Open registration for 2022 Escola d'Estiu
Monday, 06 June 2022 12:47

The Formentera Office of Youth Services is pleased to report that registration for the 2022
Summer School [ Escola d'Estiu] starts today, Monday 6 June, and ends Wednesday 15 June.
Registration can be completed online at the Virtual Citizen
Information Office [
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or in person at the Citizen Information Office |
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This year's Escola d'Estiu starts 1 July and continues through the end of August at the schools
of Sant Francesc and La Mola and the former Sant Ferran primary school. The programme is
for children aged 3 to 12. Attendees are welcome from 8.00am to 2.30pm.

"The Consell hopes this programme is helpful for working families of the island, particularly
during the summer high season”, said Vanessa Parellada, Councillor of Youth Services, "but we
also hope that these leisure options give children a space to grow, play, share, learn and have
fun with activity leaders who will look after them during the summer holidays".

Priority in admission will be given to families facing challenges balancing work and life or
socio-economic hardship, and those with at-risk youth.

6 June 2022
Communications Office
Consell de Formentera



https://www.ovac.conselldeformentera.cat
https://www.ovac.conselldeformentera.cat
https://www.ovac.conselldeformentera.cat
https://www.ovac.conselldeformentera.cat

